

UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN REGENTS COMMUNICATION Item for Information

SUBJECT: FACULTY GOVERNANCE UPDATE

At its January 30, 2017 meeting, the University of Michigan Senate Advisory Committee on University Affairs (SACUA) voted unanimously to approve the following SACUA resolution:

Resolution:

The Senate Advisory Committee on University Affairs (SACUA) expresses its strong support and appreciation of President Schlissel's recent statement, "Protecting the interests of our international community of scholars." We stand with the President in upholding the core values of higher education and an inclusive society.

Additional information -- Several UM Faculty, including SACUA members have also signed the petition: https://notoimmigrationban.com/

SUBMITTED: February 2017

William W. Schultz, SACUA Chair

Um W. Shutty